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Town of Ausable 

  
Supervisor Tim Bresett  

 

At the Thursday, June 20th, 2024, meeting of the Adirondack Park Agency, Supervisor Tim Bresett provided an insightful 
and educational presentation to the Agency Board on the history, accomplishments, goals, and challenges of the Town of 
Ausable. Located in the southeast corner of Clinton County, the Town of Ausable has a rich history of indigenous 
settlement, colonial conflict, agriculture, small-scale mill operations, and tourism. The town is home to Ausable Chasm, a 
beautiful natural asset and an important tourist attraction which has been in operation since 1873.  
 
The Adirondack Park Agency deeply respects the dedication and hard work local government officials provide on behalf of 
their communities. The Agency extends its sincere appreciation to Supervisor Tim Bresett for informing the Board of the 
priority projects and planning efforts underway in the Town of Ausable. Increased communication and collaboration 
between the Agency and local government is essential to improve economic well-being and to protect critical natural 
resources. The Agency looks forward to partnering with the Town of Ausable on their community enhancement goals.   
   
 
Presented this 20th day of June 2024 in Ray Brook, New York. 
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